Dear GMUG Forest Planning Team:  

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed draft.  The current recreation uses on the GMUG, particularly in the Crested Butte and Taylor Park areas is having negative effects on the ecosystem.  I support some of the different desired management areas.  I do support the Wildlife management areas and would like to see these expanded.  Many of them are bordered by areas with a desired recreation opportunity of semi-primitive non-motorized.  These areas are:  Horse Basin/Cement Mountain, Boston Peak, Double Top/Ferris Creek, Timber Hill, Gothic Mountain, Baldy, Rustlers Gulch, Perry Creek, Dry Basin, West Brush Creek, Cumberland Basin, Mt. Tilton, Lamberston Peak, Italian Mountain, Mount Baldy, Landy Gulch, Matchless, Rocky Point, Mt. Axtel and Carbon Peak.  Many of these areas are in close proximity to Wilderness, and other proposed Wildlife Management Areas.  These areas are very rugged with little to no trails currently.  I believe it would be beneficial to the ecosystem to include these areas in the Widlife Management Areas.  The pressures placed upon the landscape will continue to grow as  the State of Colorado grows.  I would encourage the GMUG planning team to be more proactive in protecting the landscape moving forward in this planning process.  Thank you for your time.
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